
 
 
Dear Students, Parents, and Guardians, 
 
As the leaves gently sway outside our windows here in the campus, we are delighted to welcome all 
our students back to school for Term III of the Academic Year 2024-25! We hope you have had a 
great Raya break - restful and rejuvenating, and are now ready to embrace the final leg of this 
academic year with renewed energy and enthusiasm. 
 
Checkpoints and IGCSE Examinations 
This term holds particular significance for several of our cohorts. Our Year 9 students will be starting 
the term with their Checkpoint Examinations, a crucial step in their academic journey. We encourage 
them to approach these assessments with confidence, knowing that their hard work throughout the 
year will stand them in good stead. 
 
For our students in Years 9, 10, and 11, Term III marks the commencement of their IGCSE 
examination period. This is a significant milestone, and we commend their dedication and 
perseverance in preparing for these important assessments. We have full faith in their abilities and 
will continue to provide them with all the necessary support during this period. We have just sent 
the exam timetables to the concerned year groups. 
 
Best Wishes to the Graduating Students 
A special note of best wishes goes out to our graduating Year 11 students. This is their final term 
with us, and as they prepare to embark on diverse and exciting educational journeys beyond our 
school, we want to express our immense pride in their achievements. We sincerely hope that their 
time at Tanarata has provided them with a strong foundation and the essential skills to navigate the 
challenges and opportunities that lie ahead. We wish them the very best in all their future 
endeavours and look forward to hearing about their successes. 
 
Term III and other details 
While the examination period will be a focus for our senior students, Term III promises to be just as 
vibrant and engaging for our lower cohorts. We have planned a range of fun and interactive 
activities designed to foster learning, creativity, and camaraderie. We believe in providing a well-
rounded educational experience, and these activities will ensure a stimulating and enjoyable term 
for all. This term will end with an exciting talent competition for both primary and secondary 
students – Tanarata’s Got Talent! 
 
To help you stay organized and informed about the term's events, we encourage you to access the 
Term III calendar, which can be found here: 
https://www.tanarata.net/school-life/academic-activities-calendar/. 
 
 
 

https://www.google.com/search?q=%5Binvalid%2520URL%2520removed%5D


 
 
 
 
Term III ECA 
Please find the link for registering for Extra Curricular Activities (ECAs) for Term III. All ECA's will 
begin on 21st April and end on 13th June.   
TiS ECA - Term III 
 
Two new ECAS are being introduced this term.  

 We have found a new trainer for Zumba and it is being re-introduced! Some parents had 
requested for this – we do hope students will sign up with enthusiasm. 

 Tanarata Spark Club – This is a community service program to inculcate empathy and for 
those who would actively like to make a difference this world. 

We are looking forward to a productive and fulfilling Term III, filled with academic growth, exciting 
activities, and memorable moments. Please do not hesitate to reach out to the school if you have 
any questions or require any support. 
 
 Below are the dates for the activities this term 
 

      Dates   to   Remember   ! 

 

   14th April                                                           Term III Commences 

   
   15th to 17th April                                               Checkpoint Exams (Year 9s) 
                                                                               Math, Mandarin & Malay Trials 
 
   25th April                                                            Hari Raya Assembly 
 
  25th April          IGCSE commences 
                 
   12th May (Mon)                                                Wesak Day (Public Holiday) 
 

  

Wishing everyone a successful and enjoyable term ahead! 

 

That’s all for now… 

 

Thank you.  
Barnali Guha 
 

 

https://forms.gle/EMNAy754rZ88emA28

